
 

EASTER FLOWERS 

If you wish to provide Easter flowers or a special gift ... please fill out the form below 

and place it in the offering plate.  Or mail to the church office (PO Box 226), along 

with your check (made out to Fir st Presbyter ian Church).  W e are purchasing 

flowers from London Florist.  DEADLINE for placing your order is February 26, 

2024. 

ASSORTMENT of DAFFODILS & TULIPS 

6” Pots ..... Qty:  _____ 

GIVEN IN HONOR  /  MEMORY of:  

(circle one)  

__________________________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

        # to Pick up ______     - OR -   # donated for the Church Flower Beds _______ 

TOTAL  # ______ 6” Pots ordered x $13.00 each for  a total attached of $_____________ 

Given By:  

__________________________________________________Phone___________________ 

 

SPECIAL GIFT FOR GENERATION TO GENERATION FUND 

GIVEN IN HONOR / MEMORY of: 

(circle one) 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

 

AMOUNT ENCLOSED: $_____________  

 
Given By: 

___________________________________________________Phone:  ________________ 

*Make your check payable to First Presbyterian Church 

 



                                                              PRAYER LINE 

All requests to be submitted to Shelley Jones at shelley.j.jones8@gmail.com or            
614-425-7570.   

Due to privacy issues, please make sure any prayer request is with consent of the      
person concerned.  Let the pastor know when her presence is needed.  If you wish to 
have prayer concerns lifted during the worship service, please email the church office.   

IMPORTANT DATES 

February 28:  PCC Committee meeting 

February 29:  Lenten study at 6:00 pm in the parlor 

PCC FUNDRAISER 

Last chance to order a treat through the PCC Fundraiser.  Sale ends on Feb. 26. The 

money earned from this sale will be used toward center activities and for our PCC   

Sunshine Committee. The orders will be online only, and they will be shipped directly 

to your house!   

You will find flyers in the narthex on the snack table.   

Scan the QR code to register and place your order.  Thank you 

for your support.  We appreciate everything you do for the 

PCC!! - Abbey Stonerock 

SOUPER BOWL OF CARING 

Thank you to everyone who contributed to this collection.  We raised a total of 
$699.62.   

PER CAPITA 

The per capita for 2024 is $40.00 per member, which the church pays to the            
Presbytery.  $26.95 goes to the Presbytery of Scioto Valley; $3.25 goes to the Synod of 
the Covenant; and $9.80 goes to the General Assembly.   

If you are able to cover your portion, be sure to write on the memo line of your check, 
or on the envelope that you use, that this offering is for the Per Capita.  Thank you for 
your generosity in helping to cover this cost. 

EASTER FLOWERS 

Monday, Feb. 26 is the last day to order either tulips or daffodils for Easter.  The    
order form is on the back of the announcement insert.   

 

ONE GREAT HOUR OF SHARING 

Join with Presbyterians worldwide in sharing God’s love with our neighbors-in-need 
around the world by providing relief from natural disasters, food for the hungry, and 
support for the poor and oppressed.  This Lenten season, please give generously to 
One Great Hour of Sharing.  This special offering will be taken up on Sunday, March 
24, 2024. 

God of mercy and compassion, we remember all those around the world who face dire 
living circumstances each day. 

Be with them and all our gifts to strengthen and support them in all ways, so that they 
might live in safety and security. 

We pray in Jesus’ name.  Amen 

EASTER EGGS and CANDY 

The Deacons are collecting plastic Easter eggs, candy, stickers, and small trinkets to 
help celebrate a bunny hopping good time.  The eggs can be filled or unfilled.   

Your donations can be dropped off at the church anytime between now and March 3, 
when the Deacons will start to fill the eggs.  Can’t drop off before March 3, the final 
‘fill’ day will be Palm Sunday. 

An Easter egg hunt will be held on Easter Sunday, after the service, for all children in 
attendance.  See Rhonda Miller with any questions.  Thank you for your support! 

LENTEN STUDY BY ZOOM 

If you would like to join the Thursday night Lenten study, but find you can’t come in 
person, you can join in by ZOOM. 

Please let the church office know and the link will be sent to you. 


